
Preschool Newsletter  

April 2025       
 
Dear Preschool Families: 
 
This newsletter is early due to changes in the Preschool Silent Auction timeline. Thank you so much for all 
the generous donations provided, we are so grateful for all contributions. Final donations are due at the end of 
the day, March 27. The Preschool Board Members and Director will gather in the Great Room at Our 
Redeemer’s Church at 9:00 AM on April 1 to put the finishing touches on the baskets and display each one. If 
you are interested in joining us, please do! It’s almost guaranteed we will have lots of fun and laughter. The 
bidding process will begin April 6 through Easter Sunday, April 20 after services. 
 
Monday, April 21, the preschool will observe Easter Monday. Please enjoy the long weekend. 
 
Coming in May: 
Art Show Our preschool artwork will be displayed in the Great Room May 4-8. Please take time with your 
child and view all the great projects. 
 
Preschool Singing at Church Services, Sunday, May 18.  All preschool classes are invited to sing during the 
May 18, 11:00 AM service at Our Redeemer’s Church. The children will be practicing and preparing for their 
debut throughout the month of April. 

 
• Families and children are invited to sit where desired at church services. When it is time to sing, the 

children will be invited up front; their teachers will be present. When they’re finished with their 
song, the students will return to their families. 

• During the sermon, all children are invited to attend “Kid Time” (the Sunday School classroom 
activity), if they like or they may remain with their families. 

• Our congregation generously supports our preschool and enjoys the opportunity to interact. This is 
a great way to express our thanks and let our preschool children shine! Please let me know if you 
have any questions. 

 
Preschool Summer Camps run from June 2-20, AM, PM, or all day. There are a variety of weekly themes. 
Please follow this link https://bit.ly/4kNnoyo to register and preview the fun topics.  
 
Vacation Bible School runs from June 23-26, 9:00 AM-Noon. The theme this year is “True North: Trusting 
Jesus in a Wild World.”  The cost is $10 per child. Please follow this link to register https://bit.ly/4hwhNK4 
 
Fall Preschool Registration We still have a few openings. Please share if you know someone in need of a 
great preschool!! https://www.ourredeemerlives.org/preschool/ 
 
The Family Fun Day at Exploration Works was quite enlightening; there were great activities for student 
involvement. Thank you so much for joining us. It’s always nice to get together outside of the preschool and 
see the children enjoy themselves (parents too!).  
 
The Preschool program survey will be available in April. Our teachers will include the link in their 
newsletter. We appreciate your feedback!  
 
Love and Blessings,     
Brenda Stoltz, Director 
Our Redeemer’s Lutheran Preschool 
406-442-7842 
406-202-0234, Cell 
brenda@ourredeemerlives.org 
 

Dates to Remember: 
March 27  Auction   Items Due  
April 1   Auction  Help Needed 
April 6-20  Silent Auction  Bidding 
April 21  Easter Monday  No School 
May 4-8  Art Show  Great Room 
May 18   Singing   Our Redeemer’s 
June   Summer Camps Preschool/Bible
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